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Friday 3rd March 2023 
Dear Families, 
We hope that you have had a wonderful half term break – it 
is lovely to see all the children back at school and settled 
into their learning. 
 
Thank you to the 93% of parents who have now signed up 
to receive emails via Arbor we would love to reach 100%! 
Please do contact the Office if you have any questions or 
queries. Thank you. 
 
We had a wonderful day on Thursday celebrating World 
Book Day – thank you to all of the children for making the 
day so much fun by dressing up and sharing their favourite 
stories. We had a great time listening to each other’s stories 
and writing alternative endings to stories. Thank you also to 
those parents who joined us for story time at the end of the 
day, we really enjoyed celebrating this special day with you. 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend, 
God bless, 
Mrs Dabbs 

 

 
 
 

Dates for the Diary 
 

Friday 3rd March – Quiz Night in school 

Friday 10th March – Green Day in school 

Friday 10th March – Hand in homework projects 

Thurs 16th March – St Joseph Feast Day Celebrations 

Mon 27th March – Y3&4 The Passion of Christ (afternoon) 

Tues 28th March – Y3&4 The Passion of Christ (evening)  

Thurs 30th March – Open Classrooms – Curriculum  

Fri 31st March – Last Day of Term 

 

EASTER BREAK 

Monday 3rd April 2023 – Friday 14th April 2023 
Mon 17th April – Children return to school 

 

Heating System  

Thank you for all the positive feedback and 

support for the classroom changes this week – the 

children have been amazing and are enjoying 

lessons in their new homes! 

CHANGE OF DATE 

Please be aware that we have rescheduled our 

Open Classrooms for this half term to  

THURSDAY 30th MARCH so that we can welcome 

all of you into your children’s classrooms after 

the heating works have been completed. 

 
Well done to our FANTASTIC gymnastics team 

for being awarded the ‘Spirit of the Games’ at 

their competition on Tuesday. Good luck to all 

of our Cross-Country runners for tomorrow! 

 

Tree Planting – Friday 10th March 
We are pleased to announce that we will be holding a 

GREEN DAY in school on Friday 10th March. This is an 

opportunity for our school community to dedicate one 

day to being as ‘GREEN’ as possible. On this day we 

will be holding our second tree planting event on our 

school field from 2pm-4pm. We warmly welcome any 

keen gardeners or members of our school and parish 

community who would like to help us plant the trees. 

Please meet us over on the school field! 

 

Friday 3rd March at 7pm 
 
Quiz night is back!  
Tickets are £10 and you  
can pay on the door… 
we look forward to seeing you there. 
 
There will be fish and chips,  
a raffle and prizes for the winning team!  
 


